
 

 

 
         Date: 31 Jan 2023 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We hope you had a relaxing holiday.  

The Library Team is excited to announce that Book Week will be happening between February 27th 
to March 3rd, 2023.  

We have some exciting events planned and we’ll announce them shortly. In the meantime, we’re 
asking for some Parent Volunteers to help read to our students in their home language (mother 
tongue). 



 

 

 

If you are available 10:00-10:30am between February 27th to March 3rd, 2023 and can come in 
person to Kowloon Junior School, please fill out this Google Form 
(https://forms.gle/y5f5RiEwqU4FSLro9) by February 20th.  

Please note that you cannot fill in the form directly from ESF app and will need to be forwarded to 
your email address.  

If you are interested or have any questions, please contact Ms. Lau at macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk.  

Have a wonderful week ahead. 

Kind regards, 

KJS Library Team 
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